EPIC-STEM Learning Journey on 12 Mar 2024

Posted on 7 Mar 2024.

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are writing to inform you of the details for the EPIC-STEM learning journey happening on 12 March

2024, Tuesday.

Students will first be visiting S.E.A Aquarium to learn about the relevance of marine conservation in
Resort World Sentosa’s sustainability strategy and policies, followed by the Edible Garden City to gain
insights into urban farming and will be given the opportunity to engage in hands-on activities.

The details of the programme are as follows:

Reporting time and venue: 9:00 am at Damai Secondary School

Dismissal time and venue: 5:15 pm from Damai Secondary School

Attire: School PE shirt with long track pants and sports shoes

Things to bring:

Lunch and light snacks will be provided. Please note that the dismissal time is an estimate, subject to

Water bottle

Notebook and a pen

Raincoat and umbrella

Sunblock

Insect repellent

Two plastic containers (minimum size of 17.5cm x 11.5 cm x 6 cm)
A reusable bag to hold the plastic containers

Inhaler and/or personal medication (if applicable)

traffic conditions on the actual day.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Ms See Pei Zhen

SH Chemistry



